
 

       Moor First School 
     School Lane 

    Biddulph Moor 

      Stoke on Trent.   ST8 7HR 

Co- Headteachers: Mrs. S. J. Mayes & Mrs V Atherton 

 Tel. No. 01782 512350 

 

e-mail: headteacher@moor.staffs.sch.uk.         
 

14th September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

On Saturday, 5th November, the Village Hall are holding their annual fireworks display and have 

asked whether children from Moor First School would like to take part in a ‘Parade of Light 

Procession.’ 

As our school, when we take part and help to run this event, we receive a share of the funds 

raised. 

Please let us know below if you would like your child/children to take part. The children would need 

to arrive at school at 6p.m on the day and meet Mrs Atherton. The lantern procession will leave 

school at 6.10 and we will make our way to the village hall. All lanterns will be made at school prior 

to the event with the children taking part.  

If we do not have enough numbers, we will need to inform the village hall that this part of the plan 

cannot go ahead.  

 

Note: All children taking part from Moor First School, will have free entry into the display. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Atherton 

_________________________________________________________________________ 

‘Parade of Light Procession’ Permission Slip 
 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………………………….. Class …………………………. 

To take part in the ‘Parade of Light Procession’ on the 5th November 2022. I understand that I will 

need to stay with my child. 

 

Signed Parent/ Carer ……………………………………………………………….     Date………………………… 
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